
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Last Week’s Attendance 

  Our overall attendance figure for last week 

was  95.3% and based on the Ofsted grades this would be considered   

BELOW NATIONAL AVERAGE 

Well done to BLUE CLASS for having the BEST  

attendance figure for last week with 98.8%  

WELL DONE BLUE Class! 

Blue Class  98.80% 

Yellow Class  97.90% 

Indigo Class  95.00% 

Orange Class  94.80% 

Red Class   94.00%

Violet Class  93.00%

Green Class  93.00% 
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Summer 

Term 

Menu 
Included within this newsletter is a 
copy of our summer term menu.  We 

are very lucky that Tracy and her team 
have created so many choices for our 
children.  Please check the menu with 
your child and help encourage them 

with their choices before they arrive in 
the morning. This will hopefully make 
the process much quicker, and ensure 
that children are not overwhelmed or 

unsure of what they will like.  

 
 

Playground Games 
 
 

As you know we are trying to      
improve our lunchtime experience 

for the children. If anyone has any 
traditional playground games for 

example, bats, balls, hoops, French   
elastic, marbles, jacks, cats  cradle 
or similar games they could donate 

then we would be very grateful.  



 The 5R’s Weekly Award Winners 

Last Week’s 5R character was:  

Ellie the Elephant  

Red Class:  Esmee 

Orange Class:  Sophia 

Yellow Class:  Heidi 

Green Class:  Isabelle 

Indigo Class: Ellysia 

Violet Class: Tom 

This Week’s 5R character was:  

Percy the Penguin 

Red Class: Anastasia 

Orange Class:  Caleb 

Yellow Class:  Evie 

Green Class:  Finn 

Blue Class: Lewis 

Indigo Class: Tahlia 

Violet Class: Kieron 



 

Indigo Class Residential 
 

Indigo Class spent Thursday 

16th & Friday 17th May at The 

Eden Project for their Year Five 

residential. They had loads of fun 

exploring the biomes, taking part 

in a variety of workshops       

including creating fire, cooking 

and den building.   



 

Blue Class at Eden! 
 

During the last week of the half term it was time for Blue class to have fun adventuring at Eden.  They 

had a fantastic time making fires and bread and then baking their bread over the fire.  They slept in 

pods, and then took part in ‘Eden Explorers’ to receive their certificates.  Great fun was had exploring 

such an incredible place, and the children really impressed us with their behaviour and attitude.  



 

 

 

 

 

Sports Day 2019 
The sun was shining for our recent, whole school sports day.  The children showed      

excellent sportsmanship and encouragement for each other, with a sprinkling of healthy 

competitiveness.  We were really impressed with the amount of parents and carers who 

came to spectate.  Thank you for your  support! 

It was Gwyrdh who won overall! 



Rounders   

 

                                      
 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done to the Year 5/6 Rounders Team who played their first two games of the Penwith 

Rounders League on Tuesday. They all played exceptionally well considering most players were 

playing their first competitive games. Both games were really tight and the team lost 13 to 13.5 

against St Uny but beat St Pirans 8.5 to 8. Outstanding effort, Well done! 

   

 

                                      
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The boys football team beat Ludgvan yesterday in the final 1-0. They now qualify for the county final 

which is on Monday afternoon in St Austell! We are so proud of them and love how happy they 

were to show their well deserved trophy in assembly today.  



 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 

TUESDAY 11th JUNE - FAMILY     
 SUPPORT WORKER COFFEE MORNING 

 
TUESDAY 18TH & WEDNESDAY 19TH 

JUNE 
GREEN CLASS PARENT MEETINGS  

 
MONDAY 24TH-THURSDAY 27TH 
YEAR 6 LONDON RESIDENTIAL 

 
SATURDAY 29TH JUNE-MAZEY DAY 

 
MONDAY JULY 8TH-HOME STUDY 
DAY/PARENT CONSULTATIONS 

(LETTER TO FOLLOW) 
 

23rd JULY—END OF TERM 
1:30PM FINISH 

 

 Friends of Heamoor 

School 

Ice lolly Friday! 

From 3:15pm on the school 
playground at pickup time! 

Every Friday this half term! 

50p Each 

 

 

 
 
 

 

Thank you! 

A huge thank you to all that contribut-

ed to our non school uniform day on 

Friday 24th May. 

 

We raised £133            

towards Mary’s      

sponsorship! 


